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Ms Annie Leung
Team Leader
Key Sites Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: annie.leung@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Leung

Thank you for your letter of 20 August 2018 requesting comment from the Civil Aviation
Safety Authority (CASA) on the State Significant Development application for Amending
Stage 1 Concept Proposal (South Site Building Envelope) Martin Place Precinct (SSD
9347) in Sydney, New South Wales.

CASA has reviewed the application and, in accordance with the civil aviation regulations,
the proponent should seek the controlled activity approval through Sydney Airports
Corporation Ltd (SACL). SACL will confirm the infringement and obtain comments from
stakeholders, including CASA and Airservices Australia, and refer the application to the
Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities. CASA will assess the
building from an obstacle perspective when a request for comment is received from
SACL.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Hutton
Branch Manager
Government and International Relations
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